
Dear Families,

Hope everyone is enjoying their long weekend! Just a friendly
reminder there is no school tomorrow.

God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
peterr@eics.ab.ca
Principal
Upcoming Important Dates:

May 20 - (No school - Victoria Day)
May 21 - School Council AGM at 6:00pm (St. Nicholas)
May 31 - Hot lunch (Pasta Pantry)
May 23-June 4 - Artist in Residency with Krista Leddy
June 9 - 4/8/12 Ukrainian Farewell
June 20 - Year end mass and grade 4 farewell

Hot Lunch Information
May's Hot Lunch Ordering Information - On Friday, May 31st, Pasta Pantry will be serving our
school hot lunch! Ordering will run until Saturday, May 25th. Please have payment sent in full
via e-transfer to st.nicholaspac@gmail.com by the order deadline of the end of day, Saturday,
May 25th.
If you have any questions, concerns, or trouble with the website or the ordering process,
please feel free to reach out to me at st.nicholaspac@gmail.com If you are able to volunteer
to help on hot lunch day please click the volunteer box when ordering. It is appreciated! Please
follow the registration process to get started on Hot Lunch and PAC fundraisers!
Go to http://stnicholas.hotlunches.net

Click on "Click Here to Register"
Enter access code stnicholas2023
Complete the rest of the registration form, including your email address which will link
your e-transfer payment
Click the "Register Now" button on the bottom
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Follow the instructions to add each child (including their class) in your family who attends
St. Nicholas. Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders"
Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)
Payment is accepted via e-transfer to st.nicholaspac@gmail.com

Faith Reflection
O God, For as long as I am on this earth, I know that adversities will come my way, but I ask that
You help me to rest in You. I know that You are in control. Help me to have Joy and Peace in my
life so I will be able to smile through any storm, confident that I will come out stronger. Help me
not to focus on my adversities, but to look directly at You. In Your name, Amen

Peter Rachmistruk
Principal

email: peterr@eics.ab.ca

St.Nicholas Catholic School

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students'
continuous personal growth.”
Email: stn@eics.ab.ca
Website: stn.eics.ab.ca

Location: 109 Georgian Way, Sherwood Park, AB, Canada
Phone: (7804673633
Facebook: facebook.com/stnicholas.eics
Twitter: @stncatholic

St.Nicholas Catholic school
St.Nicholas is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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